SUFAC- PR
All student organizations should plan on going to the SUFAC (Segregated University Fee Allocation Committee) Planning and Budgeting meeting coming up September 22nd to help receive funds for their programs or to get budgeting suggestions for their organization.
The meeting is approximately 90 minutes long and refreshments will be provided. The meeting will take place in the Career & Leadership Conference Room at 6:00PM. 

SUFAC is designed to help various student services and organizations operate by helping them financially. Only student orgs who qualify for official recognition can receive SUF support.
SUFAC is made up of four students from the Deans Advisory Councils (one from each), two students from the Residence Hall Association, three students from Whitewater Student Government and two ex-officio members. 

Budget applications are due to SUFAC by October 3rd. More information on what qualifications are needed can be found at http://www.uww.edu/involve/policy/sufac.php. Or for additional information, please contact Brian or Katie of SEAL at 262-472-1180. 
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